
Subject: Mar Vista Curbs Project
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 08/14/2013 02:23 PM
To: Chad Molnar <chad.molnar@lacity.org>
CC: John Ruhlen <jruhlen916@aol.com>
BCC: Donald R Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>, Nate Kaplan
<nate.kaplan@lacity.org>

Hi Chad...

Good to chat just a few minutes ago.  Here's my address to send any materials
you find about the referenced project.

Mar Vista Curbs Project

1 of 1 08/15/2018 12:35 PM


